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January 10, 1983 (6081 788 4 000

In reply, please
refer to LAC-8799

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Operating Reactors
ATTN: Mr. Dennis Crutchfield
Operating Reactors Branch No. 5
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
REVISIONS TO PHYSICAL SECURITY, CONTINGENCY,
TRAINING AND OUALIFICATION PLANS

REFERENCE: (1) DPC Letter, Linder to Crutchfield, dated October 20, 1982

Gentlemen:

Several changes (Reference 1) were submitted to your office to be included in
a review submitted previously. We have been informed that the review of the
changes submitted previously was completed prior to receiving our October 20,
1982 changes. Therefore, it is our understanding that an amplifying statement
is required before the review.

It is our position that the portions of the Security Plan Changes that deal
with the manning of the CAS and the Surveillance system hardware is a 10 CFR
50.90 change. The rest of the changes to the Security Plan are deemed to be
10 CFR 50.54 P changes.

Changes to the Contingency Plan and the Guard Training and Qualifications Plan
will become 10 CFR 50.54P changes after the 10 CFR 50.90 review of the
Security Plan is completed and approved.

It is felt that this 10 CFR 50.90 review falls under the Class II category
for the schedule of fees, therefore, enclosed is a check for the fee of
$1,200.00.
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Frank Linder8301180108 830110
DR ADOCK 05000 Genere,1 Manager
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cc: J. G. Keppler, Regional Administrator, NRC-III

NRC Resident Inspector
Enclosure
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